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Dear Sir or Madam
I am writing with reference to the above project.
 My first point to you is that after the BBC Panorama programme on the Pandora papers the whole country will
now be watching how and who decides whether or not this project goes ahead. History will record a verdict on
all players in this decision and it’s possible consequences.  It is clear that Mr Kwasi Kwarten will need to
answer questions about any possible bias regarding his two letters supporting the AQUIND Interconnector,
especially at this time when contributions to the Tory party are being closely examined.
The present French Prime Minister seems reluctant to cooperate or work closely with the UK on many topics,
including illegal immigration and fishing rights.  His popularity with his countrymen has increased after this
tough stance.  It does not require a great stretch of the imagination to foresee ongoing problems with present
and future governments once France is able to control this Connector.
 Alan Whitehead , Shadow minister for Energy and Climate Change, has clearly indicated that the Aquind
Interconnector is not needed. There are enough other interconnectors , already built or under  construction.
 I hope you will give this letter due consideration, as well as the sincere concerns of many, many other
Portsmouth residents .
Yours faithfully

Anne Hepburn

Sent from my iPhone




